Kelly Perkins

From: Richard McChesney <richard@spottswoodlaw.com>
Sent: Friday, May 20, 2016 5:08 PM

To: Kelly Perkins

Cc: Enid Torregrosa; Cristy Spottswood; Ronald Ramsingh
Subject: 822 Sawyers Lane

Good Afternoon Kelly,

| would like this email to serve as my client’s, Robert Cautilli, formal request to postpone the design portion of his
application until the next meeting. We would still like to have the first reading of demolition heard at this meeting and
have the design heard at the second reading of demolition. This arrangement was discussed with Ron Ramsingh.

The structure currently located on 822 Sawyer Lane crosses over the boundary line of Mark Langely’s property. As such,
he is required to sign off on demolition. We are working with Mr. Langely to come up with a design that he finds
suitable. As such, this arrangement in hearing the items will allow our project to stay on track, while also preserving Mr.
Langely’s ability to review our design. Mr. Langely is currently out of the Country and will not return until June 11,

2016.

We hope that you can accommodate our request as it will help my client and Mr. Langely cooperate and present a
design that works for everyone.

Thank you very much,

Richard J. McChesney, Esq.
Spottswood, Spottswood & Spottswood
500 Fleming Street

Key West, FL. 33040

(305) 294-9556 - Office

(305) 292-1982 - Fax
richard@spottswoodlaw.com

The information contained in this transmission may contain privileged and confidential information. It is intended only for the use of the person(s) named
above. If you are not the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any review, dissemination, distribution or duplication of this communication is strictly
prohibited. If you are not the intended recipient, please contact the sender by reply email and destroy all copies of the original message.

Please note: This law firm may be deemed a "debt collector” under the Fair Debt Collection Practices Act. Any and all information obtained during and from
communications may be used for the purpose of collecting debt.

CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE:

This electronic mail transmission has been sent from a lawyer and/or law firm. It may contain information that is confidential,
privileged, proprietary, or otherwise legally exempt from disclosure. If you are not the intended recipient, you are hereby notified
that you are not authorized to read, print, retain, copy or disseminate this message, any part of it, or any attachments. If you have
received this message in error, please delete this message and any attachments from your system without reading the content and
notify the sender immediately of the inadvertent transmission. There is no intent on the part of the sender to waive any privilege,
including the attorney-client privilege, which may attach to this communication. Thank you for your cooperation. Please be advised
that emails may not be checked by the attorneys over prolonged periods; therefore, urgent matters should be brought
to the attorneys’ attention through means other than email.



